49 411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lambert, P.Q.
February 5, 1963
Dear Mr. Buntain,

Many thanks for the latedt
reports of the Hamilton Centre.
Keep up the good work,

It has been some time since
I sent out a Bulletin, but I hopé
to get one out in the next month

or so. In it, I expect to explain
a new "search" programme of the C & N
Section which may interest some
observers. Since one or more
observations are made om almost
every night now, I hope to interest
some observers in making naked eye
searches of the dome each clear
night (say -- covering stars down
to third magnitude.). What do

you think of the idea?

Best regards to you and the
Centre.

Good obs rving,

» Foin Lo
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